Dear Members of Bryant Service Club:

I take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks and appreciation for your thought-fulness during the on-coming season...I'm sure I speak not only for myself but for all those others who once paraded the proud and beautiful campus of dear old Bryant. So again I say thanks a million.

Their is, without a doubt in my mind that since I have left the Club and Bryant over a year ago the organization has been successfully achieveing their work without end, and of which I am proud to say I too took pride in.

So as I bring to a close this brief letter of appreciation I close with hope of a speedy victory and oodles and oodles of luck to you all.

A fellow member,

Selectore Tironchi